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NOAA Fisheries To Hold Scoping Webinar For 
CT Gillnet and Trap/Pot Fisheries 

NOAA Fisheries is proposing to modify the Atlantic Large Whale Take Reduction Plan (ALWTRP) to 
reduce the incidental mortality and serious injury to North Atlantic right whales, fin whales and 
humpback whales in U.S. East Coast gillnet, Atlantic mixed species trap/pot and Mid-Atlantic lobster 
and Jonah crab trap/pot fisheries to meet the goals of the Marine Mammal Protection Act and the 
Endangered Species Act. 

NOAA Fisheries is requesting input and ideas for Phase 2 of their efforts to reduce the risk of 
entanglement to right, humpback, and fin whales in U.S. commercial fisheries managed under the 
ALWTRP. Stakeholders can participate by attending virtual meetings, calling in by phone on certain 
days, or sending written comments by email. Scoping meetings begin September 9, 2021 and run 
through October 21, 2021. 

A webinar for Rhode Island, Connecticut, New York and New Jersey trap/pot fisheries has been 
scheduled for Tuesday, September 14, 2021, from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

A webinar for Rhode Island, Connecticut, New York and New Jersey gillnet fisheries has been 
scheduled for Thursday, September 23, 2021, from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

Please follow this link to the NOAA Fisheries events page to register for these webinars. 

Additional information regarding Phase 2 of the Atlantic Large Whale Take Reduction Plan 
modifications can be found using this link: Phase 2 of Atlantic Large Whale Take Reduction Plan 
Modifications (govdelivery.com). 

The Connecticut Department of Energy and Environmental Protection is an Affirmative Action/Equal 
Opportunity Employer that is committed to complying with the requirements of the Americans with 
Disabilities Act.  Please contact Barbara Viadella or Cenit Mirabal, DEEP Office of Diversity and 
Equity at (860) 418-5910 or by email @ deep.accommodations@ct.gov if you are requesting a 
communication aid or service, have limited proficiency in English, need some other type of 
accommodation, or if you wish to file an ADA or Title VI discrimination complaint. In order to 
facilitate efforts to provide an accommodation, please request all accommodations as soon as 
possible following notice of any agency hearing, meeting, program or event. 
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https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDUsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTA4MTguNDQ3MDM3ODEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy5maXNoZXJpZXMubm9hYS5nb3YvZXZlbnRzP3NvcnRfYnk9ZmllbGRfYmVnaW5fZGF0ZV92YWx1ZSZ0aXRsZT1QaGFzZSsyJnV0bV9tZWRpdW09ZW1haWwmdXRtX3NvdXJjZT1nb3ZkZWxpdmVyeSJ9.SnmF1WksBZn2vdPOHEBxqRDHAVKyJIXn7MECdAzggKE%2Fs%2F853849731%2Fbr%2F111067761546-l&data=04%7C01%7CColleen.Bouffard%40ct.gov%7C86a3063c19824ff33f6508d96249bbe8%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C637648891101198981%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=fc1lTLKw6L6sv%2BDlePUrcxSJPoPHPdEalN5qE9QwbH4%3D&reserved=0
https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/USNOAAFISHERIES/bulletins/2ecfc5c
https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/USNOAAFISHERIES/bulletins/2ecfc5c

